
Open Events for Year 5 & 6 Parents and Students

There is no better way for prospective parents and students of gaining a feel for a school than visiting it
yourselves. Our Open Events are dedicated to making you feel as welcome as possible with small group school
tours showcasing our students and school, we include a short talk from our Headmaster, Mark Sturgeon, and give
you the opportunity to ask as many questions as you like.

Open www.schoolinterviews.co.uk
Click on ‘Make a booking’
Enter booking code: 
Enter details – you will be asked for your email address, name, name of child(ren) and their current Primary
school
Choose which evening session you would like to attend.

To book your slot for Monday 19th September:

1.
2.
3.
4.

5.

ags.bucks.sch.uk

5 October, 5.45pm-8.40pm
17 October, 9.30am-11am
20 October, 9.30am-11am

There will be further Open Events during the Autumn Term:

There are also plenty of other ways to learn more about AGS – follow us on social media and watch our videos.

bt7sg

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/AGSFounded1598
https://twitter.com/AGSFounded1598
https://www.instagram.com/agsfounded1598/
https://www.linkedin.com/school/agsfounded1598/

